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The teleconference is produced by Hospice Foundation of America, a not-for-profit organization, which acts as 
an advocate for the hospice concept of care through ongoing programs of professional education, public 
information and research on issues relating to illness, loss, grief and bereavement. 

A $30 registration fee includes lunch and a panel presentation by regional hospice professionals immediately 
following the conference.  For more information or to register, please contact Stockton College Continuing 
Studies for Health Sciences and Human Services at 609-652-4227 
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